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The Excel sheet with the main parameters concerning the size of the structures is accessible from the website.
For the power balance Alexej has given the following data after the meeting:

in CLIC HDS at 150 MV/m loaded gradient we get the following peak power in MW per structure:

- without beam: 77 in load; 75 in the structure

- with  beam: 40 in load; 64 in the structure

for average one should multiply by 68ns*150Hz
The power dissipated in quadrupoles should still be evaluated
Mauro presents briefly the concept of the centering system based on multiple piled up rings used to center one part of polygonal shape in a circle (patented by TT as design from A.Ijspeert). The possibility to apply such a system to the assembly of the HDS quadrants or octagonal PETS should be evaluated. Jouni already started some preliminary design of a possible shape of the rings.

Raphael shows the state of the layout of the module. Further modifications are required.  

The length of the present quadrupole (170 mm iron yoke and 350 mm full length including coil) is too long compared with the initial space hindrance assumptions of roughly 200mm length. C.Wyss will evaluate the possibility to design a shorter quadrupole magnet, by keeping in mind that this has consequences for the power consumption.

The extractor of the power from the PETS must be included in the same vacuum can as the PETS structure. 

The waveguides between PETS and HDS should be reviewed in shape and position (Raphael together with Igor). These waveguides will not be surrounded by a vacuum can, because this will make cooling much more difficult. The must be stabilized in temperature, since this influences the accuracy of phase matching between the RF and beam in the HDS. Instead the option of inserting a pumping port at mid length of the guides will be adopted. No data seem to exist in order to evaluate the outgassing in the guides. The problem will be discussed in the vacuum subgroup.
The concept of the independent alignment of the drive and man beam structures is maintained. Hélène points out that at least 1 mm regulation stroke is necessary between the two beams, always keeping in mind that this number depends on the accuracy of the initial alignment.
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